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M E M O R A N D U M 
TO: David Whitaker, Director, Legislative Policy Division 

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council 

DATE:  October 18, 2024 

RE: Request for Opinion on Regarding Potential Impacts of Proposal S  

Proposal S is the Detroit Public Schools Community District millage up for a vote on the 

November 2024 ballot. If Proposal S does not pass, the millage rate for Detroit Public 

Schools will decrease, potentially impacting school funding. I am requesting that the 

Legislative Policy Division (LPD) provide an opinion on the financial and operational 

effects this millage would have on the School District and the potential impacts if it does 

or does not pass. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Yvonne Ragland from my office at 

yvonne.ragland@detroitmi.gov. Thank you, in advance, for your consideration and 

response. 

Cc:  Honorable Colleagues 

City Clerk 

MARY SHEFFIELD 

CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

DISTRICT 5 
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